We will be hosting Coffee on the Co-op
again this spring!

Wednesday, May 29

7-8:30 a.m. at Hubbartt’'s Downtown Diner in Mattoon

If you missed it last time, this is a great way to meet our CEO, chat with fellow members
and ask questions. We may continue this into the summer and hope to see you there!
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